
Reception have been super busy learning about 
Bonfire night. We shared our experiences and 

discussed our likes and dislikes of the loud 
noises/colourful displays. We celebrated by 
making chocolate sparklers (yum yum!) and 

painting firework pictures. 

In maths, we have been looking at sharing equally 
with a little help from The Three Little Pigs. We 
can now say who has got more, fewer or an equal 

amount of something.

We have been reading The Little Red Hen and 
have confidently been writing speech bubbles for 

the characters. We even shared some yummy 
warm bread with ‘Ooodles of creamy butter’ … 
just like the Little Red Hen did for our snack! 
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“I have got more than you… you have got 3 and I have got 4.” Sanvi
“I like the glittery fireworks but I don’t like the loud ones.” Bayzid

“The pig, rat and cat are not kind… they said ‘Not I’ to The Little Red Hen.” Orry


